
Christmas Donations to Northwest Elementary School   

As a reminder, if you wish to participate in our annual Christmas food and toy drive, please 

bring your contributions to our General Meeting on December  1st, just two weeks away!   

In the past our members have shown so much love and caring for these underprivileged 

children and families, and this year their need is just as much if not moreso!   Gifts should 

be unwrapped for girls and boys from 5-12. If they require batteries please include them.   

Your gifts will make a big difference in a child’s life! 


